
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

September 25, 2023 

 
Dear WireWorks Condominium Owner: 

 

The Annual Meeting for the WireWorks Historic Condominium will be held on Tuesday, 

November 1, 2023, at 7:00 PM in the “Meeting Room” located on the C level of The 

WireWorks.  The first order of business is to elect two (2) members of the Board of 

Directors.  The seats are currently held by Alex Balloon & Rich Mattio who will seek re-

election to the Board.   

 

If you would like to be considered for a position on the Board, please take a few minutes 

and complete the attached nomination form and return by USPS or email at 

manager@rmmcondos.com by October 9, 2023 to: 

The WireWorks Historic Condominiums 

c/o Realty Management & Maintenance 

456 Germantown Pike, Suite 2 

Lafayette Hill, PA  19444 

 

If you are not able to attend the meeting, the Board welcomes your questions in advance 

of the meeting that the Board will review and answer.  We hope to see our neighbors on 

November 1, 2023. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ann Marie Fahringer 

Agent for the WireWorks Condominium Association 

 

 
 


